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     Missionaries to The Dominican Republic      Acts 4:12 
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 Please Pray with us for: 

• Salvation of our young people’s families   

• The health and spiritual growth of those we 

minister to here 

• God’s provision as we make travel plans to 

transition to Career and raise more support 

• Señor Miguel’s family at his passing 

 

 

 

February 2020 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Dear Pastors and family in the Lord, 

We are excited to report to you that 

three precious souls accepted Christ as their 

Savior during the month of February! All three are 

teenagers that have attended youth group 

faithfully for about 6 months. Please pray for 

Lisandro, Rafael, and Roger as they begin their 

walk with God.  

Two visitors came to Iglesia Bautista Agua 

Viva’s church banquet on Valentine’s day.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Buckley Road Baptist Church out of 

Syracuse, NY once again sent a great crew down 

to help us with construction. Thank you for 

praying for them. They are a very talented group 

that works well together not to mention quickly. 

We were able to finish the auditorium remodel 

and install doors that can open to utilize the lobby 

and a classroom as overflow space. We also got a 

new sound booth!   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

February also had its tragedies. Senor 

Miguel sadly passed away not long after our last 

prayer letter. We ask that you please pray for his 

family as they do not believe he was saved. I had 

the opportunity to witness to him and pray with 

him several times. Only God knows. Remember 

that the majority of this country is Catholic and 

they believe that Jesus is God’s Son but they 

believe a works based salvation. Please pray with 

us for these precious people.  

A quick reminder that we will be starting 

furlough/deputation 2.0 at the end of April if you 

would like a meeting and have not had the 

opportunity to schedule yet, please call me at the 

number listed below. 

Your fellow-servants, 

Josh and Teah  
www.missionarylanes.com 
www.facebook.com/LanesToTheDR  

http://www.facebook.com/LanesToTheDR

